

CHOICES ELEMENTARY – October 23rd 2020

Reading activity

Exercise 1

Read the text. Match the underlined words with the correct meaning.

Good food

Do you have good food in your life? We asked for some ways that you get good food. Here are a few of your stories.

Our school has got an organic garden. We learn about growing vegetables and looking after them in our food science lessons. In the holidays, we can volunteer to work in the garden. My family live in a flat so it's great for me to have a garden at school. Volunteers can take some vegetables home too, so my parents are very happy that I like working there.

My aunt and uncle live on a farm in Wales. It isn't very big but they've got hens, pigs and cows. We always go to stay with them in the summer. It's a beautiful place and the food is amazing. All the vegetables are so fresh and, because the farm is organic, we know they are healthy, too.

We live in Lincoln and my parents buy food at The Pink Pig Farm Shop. It's very famous in Lincolnshire and all the food they sell is from animals that live on the farm or vegetables that they grow. They organise a food festival once a year and we always go to eat the free food and watch cookery demonstrations. They are really interesting and you can learn a lot about cooking.

Move

amazing

demonstrations

volunteers

volunteer

cows

famous

- 1 very good amazing
- 2 something or someone that a lot of people know about
 DRAG ITEM HERE
- 3 activities which explain and show how to do something or how something works  DRAG ITEM HERE
- 4 people working or helping because they want to, not for money
 DRAG ITEM HERE
- 5 the animals that the meat beef comes from  DRAG ITEM HERE
- 6 offer to do something for no money  DRAG ITEM HERE

Exercise 2

Read the text again. Choose the best answers to the questions.

The person who wrote about the school garden:

- ☐ works there with her parents.
- ☐ also helps in her parents' garden.
- ☐ would like to work there in the summer but can't.
- ☐ doesn't have a garden at home.

We know that the boy who writes about the farm in Wales definitely:

- ☐ goes there every year.
- ☐ helps on the farm.
- ☐ likes eating meat from the farm.
- ☐ eats only healthy food.

The Pink Pig Farm Shop:

- ☐ is the best farm shop in Lincoln.
- ☐ is famous all over Britain.
- ☐ sells only vegetarian food.
- ☐ only sells food from their farm.

If you go to the Pink Pig Farm food festival you:

- ☐ have to pay for the food.
- ☐ can watch how to cook different dishes.
- ☐ see animals from the farm.
- ☐ have to take food to sell.

Word Builder – Confusing words

Exercise 3

Complete the sentences with the words below.

meal food snack dish

- 1 My favourite meal is breakfast.
- 2 I take a to school, usually crisps.
- 3 We always try to eat healthy .
- 4 Dad made a lovely Mexican using beef, onions and hot chillies.

food meals dishes snacks

- 5 Don't eat too many . You won't eat your dinner.
- 6 The in this shop is always fresh.
- 7 We have three a day; breakfast, lunch and dinner.
- 8 There are some interesting from all over the world in this cookery book.

Sentence Builder – *because/because of*

Exercise 4

Choose the correct words to complete the sentences.

Example:

- 1 I like this restaurant **because** the waiters are very friendly.
- 2 I have to work hard my exams next week.
- 3 I didn't sleep the loud music from the house next door.
- 4 My dad speaks good French his dad was French.
- 5 I eat vegetables they are healthy.
- 6 We shop at the supermarket the low prices.
- 7 The farm shop is popular their food is very good.
- 8 I didn't like the bolognaise the mushrooms that they put in it.

Exercise

Match the questions with the answers. One question has got two answers.

Yes, every Saturday

Usually at the pizza restaurant

About two cups a day

Once or twice a month but I'm not very good at it

Crisps at home but popcorn at the cinema

Because I love pizza

Because of the fresh meat and vegetables they use

Q: How much coffee do you drink?

A: About two cups a day .

Q: Do you ever eat fast food?

A: .

Q: How often do you cook dinner?

A: .

Q: What is your favourite snack when you're watching a film?

A: .

Q: Why do you like Italian food?

A: .

Q: Where do you eat when you are with your friends?

A: .

Exercise 7

Use the cues to make answers for the questions.

Example:

1 Why don't you eat meat?

I / not eat meat / I not want / to eat animals

I don't eat meat because I don't want to eat animals .

2 Why do you and your family eat a lot of vegetables?

We eat / lot / vegetables / we grow them in our garden

.

3 Why do you like this shop's sandwiches?

I like their sandwiches / the fresh bread they use

.

4 Why can't you read the menu?

I can't read the menu / I can't speak French

.

5 Why can't you sleep?

I can't sleep / all the coffee I drank

.